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The Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office will assign new Automated External Defibrillators to Deputies.  

 

The Sheriff’s Office was able to purchase 25 units to be deployed in Field Services and 8 units for 

Security Services. The effort was made possible by generous community donations. The Sheriff’s Office 

staff is thankful and appreciative to the following: 

 

The Presto Foundation 

Mayo Health System 

Charter Bank 

Northwestern Bank 

Kwik Trip 

RCU 

Eau Claire Morning Rotary 

 

“Those serving on the front lines of Patrol and within the Jail are very thankful for this lifesaving 

equipment,” said Schalinske. “Our staff is trained and certified in the application of CPR and the AED. 

This is very important to us as we are normally the first to arrive at a scene.”  

 

The Sheriff’s Office will be holding an open house along with donors and HeartQuest Trainers, LLC on 

Wednesday, August 1
st
 at 2:30 P.M. Please report to room 1301 in the Law Enforcement Lobby to see 

the units firsthand and speak to those involved in the project. 

 


